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POSTPONEMENT OF SCHEDULE ON THE CONDUCT OF
STRATEGIC PROGRESS MONITORING AND EVALUATION OF
THE LEARNING RECOVERY PLAN (LRP) IMPLEMENTATION

To All Schools Division Superintendents

1. In view of the Regional Memorandum No. 7 s. 2023, titled “Schedule On The
Conduct Of Strategic Progress Monitoring And Evaluation Of The Learning
Recovery Plan (LRP) Implementation” and Regional Advisory dated January 25,
2023, field monitoring relative to the initial results of the learning recovery
initiatives is postponed.

2. It is however reiterated that gathering, consolidation, and analysis and
interpretation of relevant data pertaining to Learning Recovery Plan

implementation must be accomplished quarterly.

3. For information and guidance of all concerned.

ATTY. ALBERTO T. ESCOBARTE, CESO II
Regional Director
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